
 

Caterpillars learning  

In Caterpillars class we are learning about parts 

of the body, singing Miss Polly had a dolly and Heads, 

shoulders, knees and toes. We love action songs! We’ve 

been busy exploring lots of fun and messy activities; water 

play painting, playdough and collage with glue.  

We’ve been making new friends and  

remembering how to take turns and 

share the toys.  

 Welcome to our 

school: 

Kinsley 

Devran 

Larry 

Prissa 

Clairine 

Mina 

Emilia 

Annalise 

Frankie C 

Reuben 

Zeano 

Papula 

Rachel 

Frankie F 

Kevin 

Felix  

Robert  

 

And Happy New Year to all 

our families! 

 

Butterflies learning  

Butterflies class have been welcoming new friends 

too. We’ve heard the story of ‘Zeki Rise and Shine’ and 

talked about our own daily routines; including health and   

hygiene and clothing.   

We’ve been so busy playing listening games, singing 

rhymes and pretending in our new Dentist roleplay area. 

We all know about brushing our teeth twice a 

day and how to give a beautiful smile!    

 

January  Superstars!  

• Everleigh - using  the roleplay 

resources so well 

• Hudson - super listening at story 

time  

• Noflan  - putting on her own coat! 

• Maria - so keen to join in  every-

thing  

• Franmerlinho  - amazing model 

making  

• Noel - so friendly to everyone! 

 

We are proud of you all!  

 

January 2024  

Want to see what we’ve been up to 

each week?   

Each week Mrs Gluchowska creates a 

blog which you can see by clicking  

onto our website  

www.westminsternurseryschool.net  

Then click menu, select classes and 

scroll down the page. You will find a 

whole range of photos showing what 

we’ve been up to in nursery this week! 

 

You can also follow us on facebook 

Westminster Nursery School Crewe. 

Holiday dates 

School closes on 

Friday 16th  

February until 

Tuesday 27th 

February. 

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 


